
Joint Committee on State-Tribal Relations; Membership Requirements; HB 2462

HB 2462 removes committee membership requirements for legislators appointed to the 
Joint Committee on State-Tribal Relations.

Previously, legislators appointed to the Joint Committee on State-Tribal Relations were 
selected only from the membership of the standing committees on Federal and State Affairs and 
Judiciary, the House Committee on Taxation, and the Senate Committee on Assessment and 
Taxation.
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